
 

 

Associated British Ports 

South Wales 

Port of Swansea 

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS 
  

ROAD CLOSURE – EXTENDED 
UNTIL Fri 1 May 

  
  

THE SECTION OF CARRIAGEWAY ADJACENT TO THE MAIN ENTRANCE 
TO 4 QUAY WILL BE CLOSED TO ROAD TRAFFIC FROM – 8am 

TUESDAY 21 APRIL 2020 UNTIL 5pm FRIDAY 1 MAY 2020 
 

THIS IS TO CARRY OUT ESSENTIAL ROAD REPAIRS  

APOLOGIES FOR ANY INCONVENICE 

 

  

Access to Cemex and the West Side of the Port will be via the 
Middle Entrance (Mcdonald’s Junction). Access to the Fertiliser 
Terminal, Trinity House, Celsa, Premier Cement and Dry Dock, 

will be unaffected.  
  
  

Please take care and reduce speed 
  
  

If you require any further information  
please contact Port Security 

(07718518663) 


